
My name is Becca Altman and I am a first-year student running for Academic Programming and 

Standards Committee (APSC) Senator for next academic year. This year I served as the first-year 

representative on the Enrollment and Student Life Committee (ESLC). Like APSC, ESLC is an 

all-college committee comprised of students, faculty, and staff. Through this experience, I was 

able to learn so much about the different services offered at Dickinson and had the opportunity to 

attend the faculty meetings. I enjoyed the discussion-based weekly meetings on student life 

issues, but would love to learn more about the curriculum decision making process. Having 

already spent a year within the Student Senate system and with my keen passion for policy, I 

think I would serve our school well as APSC Senator.  

In high school, as class president during my junior and senior years, I gained experience as a 

soundboard for the student body to the administration. I have used those skills this year when 

communicating in committee meetings as a representation of my class. I hope to become even 

better as a representative leader for the student body as APSC Senator next year.  




